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May 17, 1588 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: India Consortium 

An invitation has been received from the IBRD for the Fund to 
participate in the meeting of the India Consortium which is scheduled to 
be held in Paris on Monday and Tuesday, June 20 and 21, 1988. Pursuant 
to the decision on representation at IBRD meetings on coordination of 
aid set forth in EBD/67/185 (12/6/67) and recorded in the minutes of 
EBM/67/104 (12/15/67), management has arranged for Mr. Hubert Neiss, 
Deputy Director, Asian Department, to represent the Fund at this 
meeting. 
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